MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

Regular Board of Directors Meeting of the
Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District
Scheduled for January 8, 2020

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Regular Board of Directors Meeting of the
Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District scheduled for January 8, 2020 at 6:00
p.m., 560 Magnolia Ave., Beaumont, CA 92223, has been cancelled due to

scheduling conflicts.

The next regularly scheduled Board of Directors Meeting is January 23, 2020 at
6:00 p.m., 560 Magnolia Ave, Beaumont, CA 92223.

Respectfully,

%odriguez

Director of Finance & Admin. Services




